Lisbon, February 5th, 1981

Br. Benjamin Brown

Harward University

Center for International Affairs
1737 Cambridge Street
Cambridge, Massachaesétts 02138

Dear Dr. Benjamin Brown,

Your letter from Nov 21st was a great encouragement to
me in my efforts to dig into my experience and to shere it
with otbbrs at the deepest level. Thank you then for your very
kind invitation as well for your concrete suggestions about
the way to make the status of a fellowship a practival possi-
bility.

I didn't write to you earlder because I needed to cla-
rify a few things concerning my plans for this year., Meanwhile,
some friends in Boston who had invited me last year to give a
series of lectures in a few Universities have made their plans
concrete for thig wwei I (am |Lontending to|td)in Boston some
time during the month of April. By then I would have made all
the possible contacts from this side of the Ocean in relation
to possible funds for a fellowship. A conversation with you
will be, at that time, most helpful to me so as to the feasi-
bility of my application for a fellowship. As scon as my dates
are definite I will let you know.

Hoping to meet you soon,
your sincerely

FeSe Curriculum, plan of research and names of referees
would be @ step following discussion about practical
means.

Al. Santo Antonio dos Capuchos 450
1100 LISBEOA




